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Seattle Yacht Club Tri-Island Series 2010 
Smith Island Race – April 24, 2010 

Vashon Island Race – May 8, 2010 

Blake Island Race – June 5, 2010 

 

Notice to Competitors 
 

 

To: SYC Tri-Island Series Competitors 

From: SYC Tri-Island Series Race Committee 

Date: April 9, 2010 

 

 

The Notices of Race for Smith Island Race, Vashon Island Race, and Blake Island Race are changed as 

follows: 

 
 The short course is available to boats rating 75 and slower. The sport boat course is open to boats 32 feet and less 

rating faster than 75. 

 

 The short course is available to boats rating 75 and slower. The sport boat course is open to boats 33 feet and less 

rating faster than 75. 

 


